
 

 

 

Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 11:51 AM 

To: GKino@caseyciklin.com; TomSeabranch@aol.com; TMowery@cotleur-hearing.com; 

tkenny@bayviewconstruction.com 

Subject: Re: Snake Road Auto Salvage and Everett Brothers Recycling Center- UPDATE 

Tom, Greg, Tod, Danny, Tom Jr 

John and I cannot give enough THANKS for all you guys have done to get this project thru Martin 

County and get it built.  Once we are settled in and get everything going we would love for you 

guys to stop in so we can show you what we do.  Again THANKS. 

Phil Everett  

Everett Brothers Recycling  

off 772-287-2060  

fax 772-283-2090 
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